
 

 

 

THE AMBASSADOR HIGH SCHOOL  

 
 

   16th May 2020 
Dear Parents, 

 
We had an abrupt end to the Academic year 2019-20. It was an end so unexpected and 
quite unlike what we planned. The Lockdown due to Covid19 had us all confined to 

our homes. We are confident however that you and your family are all safe and secure 
in the confines of your home. 

 

When things do not go the way we have wanted them to go, We have to make a 
choice to rise above the circumstance and turn the difficulty into an opportunity. 

 
Time has elapsed and we are now at the start of the Next Academic year 2020 -21.       
It is time to start out in a fresh, new and exciting way. 
 

 We understand that you may have had concerns about your child' s education. As 
their educationists, we too were equally concerned and in response we have come up 

with creative solutions for our students to ensure that we don't lose any more crucial 
time. 

# The teachers on their part have equipped themselves to become 21st century 
educators, armed with e-teaching  aids. 

# Using the Online platform of our website, we have already been posting lessons 

and assignments of each subject. 
# We have much more facilities that we will soon introduce to ensure that your 

child utilizes this time to continue on his educational journey with us. 

 
You, the Parent community have always been very supportive of us and this is what 

encourages us to keep reaching ahead. 
We need your help once again to ensure the productivity of this online learning 
platform: 

1) Please ensure that your child gets an atmosphere conducive to study ( without any 
disturbance of T.V, Music, etc.)   

2) Your child requires at least 3 hours a day to daily go through the contents of the 
links being sent on each subject. In this way at the end of the  week, they will master 
the content and be ready for the next study material. 

3) For Maths and Languages, your child will have to practice by writing. 
4) Completion of Assignments will help reinforcement of the Subject matter. 
5) You may have already downloaded the BYJU'S app link. 

     https://byjus.com/free-live-classes/  -     It has free resources for our students. 
Don’t miss out on this wonderful FREE educational tool. 

 
We are here to help you. If you have any queries, please feel free to contact us: 
 

Department Contact Person Email id 

Office Mrs.Veera veerapaul.tahs@gmail.com  

Pre-Primary Mrs.Deepali brahmanedeepaliambassador@gmail.com  

Primary Mrs Shonrose lopesshonrose@gmail.com  

Secondary Mrs Cherie cheriekishoretahs@gmail.com  

 Sir Suraj skkaruna321@gmail.com  
 

 We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
In closing, Remember, that while we stay at home and close the door, we can open the 

window to the World of learning. God has opened new pathways before us, join  
us as we lead your child on this Journey of Education with renewed vigour and 

passion 
 
                  God Bless You, 

 
                  Mrs. Bindu Raji 

                       Principal 
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